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COVID – 19 UPDATE 
 
 
Artpack Services is actively monitoring the situation surrounding the 
COVID -19 virus and will respond to all changes required to safeguard 
the public. Our day to day operations will continue to act on advice provided by public 
health authorities and our staff has been instructed to follow protective measures 
recommended by the Center for Disease Control and Prevention. 
 
The health of our staff and clients is Artpack’s priority. We encourage you to call our office 
at 248-478-8946 if you have questions, concerns, or need to reschedule an appointment.  
 
 
Artpack Services has suspended out of town trips until April 20th:  

• All March  NYC bookings are rescheduled for the shuttle of April 20-24, 2020. 
• Artpack will post and re-confirm the April shuttle by April 10th. 

 
 
Artpack will continue to provide local services until further notice: 

• Our facility will remain open and access to storage accounts will remain available. 
• Our facility will continue to receive and release shipments with vendors 
• Our facility will continue to package and crate artwork 
• Our teams will continue to pick up, deliver and install artwork in Michigan. 

 
 
We encourage our clients and vendors to visit the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention for more information. If you feel ill or are concerned about COVID-19 our 
office will reschedule and work to find a solution to serve your needs. 
 
Thank you for your support of our services and working together we will stay safe and 
healthy. 
 
 

Ted Hadfield and Wendy MacGaw 
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